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Ambrosia Landholder
Christmas Party

WIND FARM

Green Wind Renewables hosted a BBQ
and drinks Christmas party with our
amazing  Ambrosia  Wind  Farm
landowners and families in early
December. We appreciate it's a busy
time of year with harvesting, sheering,
and numerous Christmas events, and
we wanted to take the time to thank
those involved in the project and wish
them a wonderful festive session.

We deeply value the partnership
established with our host landowners,
recognising their pivotal role in the
Ambrosia Wind Farm project and wish
to thank them for coming on this
exciting journey with us.

A massive thank you to the
Moodiarrup  Sports  Complex  for
hosting us and providing such
delicious food and drinks.

Pictured (L—R): Paul Pilawskas, Antoine Le Ray, Ashleigh
Telfer, Lyla Telfer, James Telfer, Matthew Telfer, Stephen
Abbott, Roger Telfer, Adom West, Ming Meridith, Tracy
Meridith, Robert, and Robert Duncan.,
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A Christmas Message from Green Wind
Renewables and the Ambrosia Team

As the festive season approaches, we want to take a moment to
express our heartfelt thanks to everyone in our network —
especially our landowners, neighbours, partners, and stakeholders
who have joined us on this incredible journey towards a cleaner
energy future for Western Australia.

This past year has been one of growth and milestones for Green
Wind Renewables. We've expanded our team to 18 passionate
individuals, advanced land agreements across several key
projects, and made significant progress with our wind energy
initiatives, including the installation of our first wind monitoring
mast, expected to be operational before Christmas. These
achievements are a testament to the trust, collaboration, and
shared vision we have with all of you.

From our team to yours, we wish you a Merry Christmas and
restful festive season. Here's to a prosperous and sustainable
2025 — we're excited to build on this year's success with you in
the new year!

Contact

For further information regarding Green Wind Renewables,
please visit our website or scan the QR code below.

Our Community Relations Coordinator, Sarah Carlin is also

available on sarah.carlin@greenwind.com.au ® 0
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